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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
December 19, 2014 

SHOOTING INVESTIGATION 
 Auburn Police are investigating a family dispute that left one man with a gunshot 
wound to the leg. At approximately 6:05am today, officers received notification 
that a male had driven himself to Central Maine Medical Center with a gunshot 
wound to the leg. 
Preliminary investigation shows that 46y/o Scott Jordan of Auburn drove to 3000 
Hotel Road where he got into an altercation with his step-brother, 43y/o David 
Strout. During the altercation, a handgun was discharged and Jordan was 
wounded in the leg. 
This is an active investigation right now, no criminal charges have been filed as 
of yet. 
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